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21st September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Grove Road Primary School will be celebrating the festival of Harvest over the coming weeks 
and once again, we would ask you to send in your donations. As in previous years, the 
school will be supporting the Hounslow Community FoodBox.  
 
Hounslow Community FoodBox gives 3 days of emergency non-perishable food to 
individuals and families in crisis, 1300 food parcels supporting 2600 adults and children were 
delivered by their volunteers. Hounslow Council as well as Housing Associations and local 
care professionals in the Hounslow area refer people to the foodbank by issuing a food 
voucher which is then exchanged for food supplies. A cup of coffee, a listening ear and 
guidance towards other professionals who can help them out of their crisis is also available. 
If you would like more information about the Hounslow Community FoodBox then please 
visit www.hounslowfoodbox.org.uk.  
So that we donate essential items which will help, could we please ask for donations of the 
following goods only and please ask you to ensure that all goods are in date.    
 
Long Life Milk (UHT or powdered) Long Life Carton of Fruit Juice 

Tinned Fruit Pasta Sauces 

Biscuits or Snack Bars Tinned Tomatoes 

Tinned Vegetables Instant Mash Potato 

Tinned Potatoes Tinned Rice Pudding 

Rice Tinned Fish  

Squash Tinned Meat 

Tins of Soup Deodorant 

Jam Toothpaste/Toothbrushes 

Custard  Baby Formula Milk  

Breakfast Cereals  Nappies 

Please bring all donations into school by Thursday 19th October 2023. We appreciate all your 
support in helping people who need it within our local community.  
 
Yours sincerely  
The Humanities Team 

http://www.hounslowfoodbox.org.uk/

